
 

PUBLIC NOTICE | WEDDIN SHIRE COUNCIL 

NOTIFICATION OF PYROTECHNIC DISPLAY (FIREWORKS) 

8 JUNE 2024 & 9 JUNE 2024 

 

Weddin Shire Council would like to advise residents and visitors that Council has 

received the following Pyrotechnic notifications: 

• 8 June 2024 | Bumbaldry Road, Greenethorpe NSW 

• 9 June 2024 | Old Young Road, Grenfell NSW 

A reminder to keep your pets and animals secure and comfortable, prepare early. 
 
Dogs and horses in particular often try and run away when frightened by fireworks and 
may injure themselves.  Wildlife are also affected by the unexpected noises and bright 
lights.  Contact WIRES Weddin-Lachlan on 1300 094 737 if you have any concerns 
about risk to local wildlife. 
 
 

 


